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DATE November 18, 2022 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO 

 
Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 

SUBJECT 
Motion Clarification to the Proposed Historic Preservation Policy During the 
November 15, 2022 Housing and Homelessness Solutions Committee Meeting 
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Engagement | Equity 

On Tuesday, November 15, 2022 the Housing and Homelessness Solutions (HHS) 
Committee was briefed on a proposed Historic Preservation Policy. This memo serves as 
a follow-up clarification to the motion made and approved under Item A.  
 
During the HHS Committee, Chair Thomas requested that the language of the motion 
approved under Item A, An Introduction to Historic Preservation Policy, be included in a 
Friday Memo. The summary of the motion is as follows:  
 

Council Member Ridley made a motion to hold the item until staff had an 
opportunity to craft a plan for community engagement. The motion was 
seconded. Council Member Ridley clarified that his motion was to hold the 
item until the January HHS Committee meeting. There were no objections, 
and the motion passed 4-2.  

 
The January HHS Committee meeting is currently scheduled for Monday, January 23, 
2022.  
 
Should you have any questions please contact me at 214-670-1875 or by email at 
Majed.Al-Ghafry@dallas.gov.  
 
 
 
Majed A. Al-Ghafry, P.E. 
Assistant City Manager 
 

c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 
Chris Caso, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert, Deputy City Manager 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 
 

M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager  
Dr. Robert Perez, Assistant City Manager  
Carl Simpson, Assistant City Manager 
Jack Ireland, Chief Financial Officer 
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Directors and Assistant Directors 
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